
   

 

CORPORATE UPDATE 

Feb. 10, 2022 

 

Letter to inpatients 

 

A letter to inpatients from Horizon’s interim president and CEO has been developed and 

will be circulated on food service trays at an upcoming lunch service.  

 

The letter explains what an inpatient can expect in a Horizon hospital or health care 

facility during this wave of COVID-19, such as additional precautions in place to help 

reduce the transmission of the virus, as well as expectations of the patient to also help 

reduce transmission and support patient flow.  

 

The bilingual letter is available here, on Skyline, if you wish to print and distribute to 

patients on your units.  

 

The letter should not be circulated after February.  

 

 

 

Mandatory masks and physical distancing posters for  

breakrooms, cafeterias are available on Skyline 

 

In breakrooms and cafeterias, masks must be worn at all times except while eating or 

drinking, and a two-metre distance from others must always be maintained.  

 

A poster for breakrooms and cafeterias is available on Skyline’s Coronavirus Resources 

page in English and French. 

 

 

 

 

Visit from community members in support of health care workers 

 

PopNB’s Kindness Committee will pay a special visit to some of Horizon’s facilities on 

Saturday, Feb. 12 at noon, as a way to show their support for health care workers. 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/PublishingImages/Pages/Posters-and-Other-Communications-Resources/CEO%20Letter%20-%20Inpatient%20Information%20-%20Feb%2010%202022.pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Pages/Posters-and-Other-Communications-Resources.aspx
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/PublishingImages/Pages/Posters-and-Other-Communications-Resources/Staff-Room_Poster-8.5x11%20(002).pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/PublishingImages/Pages/Posters-and-Other-Communications-Resources/Staff-Room_Poster-8.5x11-FR.pdf


   

 

 

This will be in the form of an outdoor visit, with signs of love and support for everything 

our health care workers have done since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

If you’re working on Saturday, please take a moment to give them a wave. They’ll be 

near the main entrances at Horizon’s Miramichi Regional Hospital, Dr. Everett Chalmers 

Regional Hospital, and potentially other locations.  

 

Please remember to wear your mask properly and maintain physical distancing; we have 

asked these visitors to do the same. 

 

If you’re able, please snap a photo and send it to bulletin@HorizonNB.ca, and we will use 

it in an upcoming social media post. 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
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